A MESSAGE FROM YOUR PARISH COUNCIL

HIGH SPEED FIBRE OPTIC CABLE TO YOUR HOME

HULLAVINGTON SUSTAINABILITY GROUP (HSG) have worked tirelessly on your behalf to secure a 
NATIONAL ROLLOUT COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP with Open Reach.

THIS IS YOUR NATIONAL ROLL OUT, there WON’T BE ANOTHER ONE. This is your last chance to have High Speed Fibre Optic Cable to you home FREE to HOUSEHOLDERS. There is no catch, this scheme is funded by Government and Open Reach.

MAKE SURE YOU DON’T MISS OUT, Join the Parish Councillors that have registered for this scheme with the HSG who will doing the hard work on your behalf. 

Please email hullavingtonsustainability2021@gmail.com to register your interest and join those that already have by Friday the 22nd September 21 you are not committing to anything by registering your interest.

Once you have contacted the HSG they will hold one last meeting to explain how it works and answer all your questions and then you can decide what to do.

If you are in rented accommodation, please pass this on to your landlord.


